





How WE TEST THE WATER.

Washoe County monitors each well for volatile organic
compounds (solvents) and synthetic organic compounds
(pesticides and herbicides). Volatile and synthetic organic
constituents have not been detected in any of the
groundwater wells. If you would like a list of the regulated
and unregulated organic compounds we monitor, please
contact our office.

The Washoe County Department of Water Resources has
initiated a comprehensive methyl tertiary butyl ether (MTBE)
monitoring program. MTBE, a fuel additive, has not been
detected in any of the Washoe County Department of Water
Resources production wells.

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has proposed to lower

the Maximum Containment Level (MCL) for arsenic. The final MCL
has not been decided, but is under review at this time.

This report provides water chemistry data for the period of
July 1, 2000 to June 30, 2001.

The wells have been assessed for vulnerability to contamination. This
source water assessment identifies the origins of contaminants
within the service area and indicates the susceptibility of the
water system to such contaminants. If you are aware of a
potential source of contamination located near the wells, please
contact our water quality section. Source water assessment
information is available from our office upon request.

Washoe County Department of Water Resources telephone
number: 954-4600




